From: reqistrar

Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246

Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 4:10:15 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 2:24 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Robert Mallette

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The Hydro One letter indicated my average monthly electricity use to be

265.33 kWh over the last 12 months. Taken over a longer period (33 months) the average was 355 kWh per month.
Using the example given for 350 kWh per month, the new monthly cost, moving to R2 class, would be $153.49, an
increase of 53.2%. That increase is exorbitant and extremely unfair. I could understand an increase of 20 or 25% but
53.2% is unreasonable.

-- Attachment --





